
Ref. AC.012/2020    20 March 2020 

Subject: Notification of change of public holidays for the year 2020 

To:  President and Manager 

      The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

According to the Cabinet’s resolution on 17 March 2020 to postpone the annual official 

holidays on April 13-15, 2020 to reduce the chance of the spread of Corona Virus 2019 

(COVID-19) and stop the epidemic within the country. 

Forth Corporation Public Company Limited (“the Company”) considers it appropriate to 

amend the public holidays of the Company for the year 2020 by canceling the holidays on 

April 13-15, 2020 (Songkran Festival) and will set holidays to compensate for the next 

opportunity. 

Kindly be informed accordingly. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

(Arin Jamnaree) 

Financial Controller 

 
 

 


